
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Year 4 are visiting Dorset Museum on Friday 11th February to take part in a fun 

songwriting session with composer Geof Edge organized by DASP Music. 

They will be using the museum as inspiration for their songwriting.  

On the day, children will spend the morning at the museum, returning to school for 

their lunch. Please can parents ensure that their child has a water bottle and fruit / 

vegetable snack to take to the museum.  

Please complete the below permission slip and return to the school office as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

 

I give permission for _____________________________________to travel by 
minibus and spend the morning at Dorset Museum taking part in all activities.  
 
 
Signed _________________________________________________ 
 


